
Second Grade News
September 24th-29th

Jog-a-Thon Coming Up!

This Week We Are…

Language Arts- reading fantasy texts! 

Math- subtracting numbers within 20! 

Science- assessing our knowledge of matter! *Assessment on Wednesday
Your child will be brining home a study guide today. Studying for this assessment outside of school is not required. 

Students who return a signed study guide (by this Wednesday) will receive a bonus point on their test!  

Social Studies- continuing to explore different types of maps! 

Religion- understanding that Jesus shows us the way to trust God!

We are just over a week away from the 
Jog-a-Thon! We have already surpassed 
our classroom goal and 100% of our class 
has registered for the event! Way to go! 
Our class is currently in 5th place for 
fundraising. Keep up the amazing work! 

Dear Families, We are finally back to a five-day school week! Today, your child will find three new Freckle 

assignments added to the “From My Teacher” folder. As a reminder, new Freckle assignments will be added 

every Monday, and they are due the following Monday. Assignments and due dates are always listed under the 
“Homework” tab on our classroom website. Tomorrow we will be taking the reading portion of our STAR360

assessment. Please make sure your child arrives to school on time and eats a good breakfast! Lastly, if you

ever wish to donate classroom items such a tissues, Clorox wipes, or paper towel, we will always be grateful! 

With fall allergies and colds, we are starting to run low on tissues. Thank you in advance! Blessings, Mrs. Silvasi  

A Note From Mrs. Silvasi

mrssilvasi.weebly.com silvasis@gaschool.com

9/26: STAR360 Reading Assessment
10/2: Feast of the Guardian Angels 
10/3: 7th Annual Jog-a-Thon 
10/7: Mom2Mom Sale 
10/13-16: No School 
10/20: Trunk-or-Treat


